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Dear ladies and gentlemen, 
 
Hereby we would like to express our regret that the Bulgarian government missed its chance to implement 
decision V/9d by the end of January, 2017, despite the fact that the Spatial Planning Act was amended by the 
Parliament on 25.01.2017 (http://www.parliament.bg/bg/bills/ID/66467/). In this amendment 
(http://parliament.bg/bills/43/602-01-69.pdf) were not included any proposals for access to justice with regard to 
act swhich contravene the environmental legislation. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Alexander Dountchev 
 
Balkani Wildlife Society 
 


